
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M111006  
 
 
 October 18, 2011  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Margaret M. Doane, Director 
    Office of International Programs 
 
    R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON NRC 

INTERNATIONAL ACTIVITIES, 9:00 A.M., THURSDAY, 
OCTOBER 6, 2011, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, 
ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN 
TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on international activities, including emerging 
international policy issues, Integrated Regulatory Review Service (IRRS) Mission Follow-On, 
emerging international technical issues, export and import licensing issues, and emerging 
uranium recovery nations. 
 
The staff should develop a strategic assessment of NRC and U.S. Government foreign policy 
goals as they relate to technical and operational aspects of NRC’s international activities and 
provide it to the Commission.  The assessment should identify any strategic areas of focus and 
specifically how they align with U.S. and NRC goals.    
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 


